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Regina.ca 

Email:  
 
August 30, 2021 
 
CONFIDENTIAL 

 
Dear : 
 
Re: Access to Information Request #2021-065 – Community & Concept Plans 

 
This is further to your access to information request received by the City on July 7, 2021, quoted 
as follows: 
 

“From January 1, 2020 to July 7, 2021 
All communications, both received from “Forester Harvard Development Corp.”, or 
“Harvard Development Inc.”, or any other company identified under “the Hill Companies” 
including any correspondence which may be from Paul Hill, Rosanne Hill, Blair Forester, 
or Chad Jedlic (email, letter, fax, text, phone notes) including attachments (reports, 
analysis or other submissions) and any outgoing correspondence (from City 
Administration identified to be Chris Holden, Diana Hawryluk, or any other City employee 
under the organizational reporting structure to Diana Hawryluk, along with all City 
Councillors) and attachments regarding applications File No.: PL201900072 Official 
Community Plan Amendment and File No.:PL201900070 Proposed Concept Plan 
Harbour Landing West.” 

 
We have processed your access request and records relevant to the request are attached. 
Pursuant to section 8 of The Local Authority Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy 
Act (LA FOIP), some of the information contained in the attached has been redacted. The 
redaction is pursuant to: 
 

• 18(1)(a): Trade secrets of a third party. 
• 18(1)(b)(c): Third party financial and commercial information supplied in confidence to the 

City which could reasonably be expected to interfere with contractual and/or other 
negotiations. 

• Non-responsive: Information that is not relevant and does not reasonably relate to the 
request. 
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I have included a copy of all above-noted sections of the Act. 
 
If you wish to exercise your right to request a review of this decision, you may complete a 
Request for Review form and forward it to the Saskatchewan Information and Privacy 
Commissioner within one year of this notice. You may contact the Saskatchewan Information 
and Privacy Commissioner at 306-787-8350. 
 
Responses to requests may be published on the Regina Open Data website at the City’s 
discretion. All information/data is handled in accordance with LA FOIP. Your identity as the 
applicant is protected. Published requests will be available on the Open Data website at 
http://open.regina.ca/ a minimum of three business days following release to you.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Cindy Howden at 306-777-7263 or by email at 
lafoip@regina.ca. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Jim Nicol 
City Clerk 
 
/ch 
 
Enclosure(s) 
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